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Subject: High Limit Part Number 60241 - Temporary Deviation 
Date: 01/25/22 
Region: Global 
Models Affected: 320 and 340 Series open fryers 
 
Summary 
Due to global supply shortages a limited number of 320 and 340 Series open fryers may be built with high limit 
part number (P/N) 60241, which will have a longer capillary tube. 

 
 
Deviation 
The normal specification for high limit P/N 60241 is a 24 in. capillary tube. The temporary high limit deviation will 
allow for a 48 in. capillary tube.  
- This deviation will prevent potential delays in manufacturing 320 and 340 series open fryers.  
- The longer high limit capillary tube will not affect fryer performance in any way.  
- Servicers will notice the additional capillary tube length coiled as needed. 

 
 Service Part Orders 

Service parts for high limit P/N 60241 are not affected by the temporary deviation. All service part orders for high 
limit P/N 60241 will include the standard 24 in. capillary tube length. 
 
Warranty 
Parts includes a 90-day parts warranty from the date of install. 

 
Questions 
For further information, please contact Technical Services using one of the following options: 
Email: technicalservices@hennypenny.com  
Call: 
• U.S. and Canada: +1-800-417-8405 
• Global: +1-937-456-8405 
Text: +1-937-456-8405 
Live chat via the Henny Penny website, extranet, or customer support website. 
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